AGENDA RELATED
October 11, 2022
#19 2022-0278
Janet Graham

From: PublicRecords

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 10:10 AM
To: Commissioner Services Staff
Subject: FW: National City Bayfront

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Comments for the Board meeting.

Regards

Carrie Ehrhart (she/her/hers)

Administrative Assistant Il, Office of the District Clerk

3165 Pacific Highway, San Diego, CA 92101 Office (619) 686-6200

connect:
Port administration offices are open Monday-Thursday and every other Friday from 8am-5pm. This email may contain
public information and may be viewed by third parties pursuant to the Cal. Public Records Act

From: Nicole Burgess <nicole23ob@icloud.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 10:01 AM

To: PublicRecords <publicrecords@portofsandiego.org>
Subject: National City Bayfront

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon Port Commissioners
I am calling in support of the National City Bayfront projects; the EIR and the National City Balanced Plan.

My name is Nicole Burgess; an advocate for active transportation, healthy lifestyles, and a resilient future for our youth
and future generations. Our family has owned property in National City since my grandfather came to SD and
established a dairy farm on 30th St. and do my best to advocate for community based projects that will benefit the
residences of National City.

We appreciate the outreach with the community to support outdoor access along the waterfront and all efforts to
improve connectivity with safe, comfortable, and connected pathways for people, walking, biking, and moving without a
car.

May we all enjoy connecting and engaging with the waterfront that serves so many interests. For many reasons, | urge
all of you to support the EIR and the National City Balanced Plan.

Best of rides.
Nicole Burgess



Enjoy the Ride!





